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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is Hereby Given that the North Tooele City Special Service District of Tooele City, Utah, 

will hold a Public Hearing to Consider the Adoption of the Final Budget for North Tooele City 

Special Service District for Fiscal Year 2024 - 2025. The Hearing will be held on Thursday, June 

20, 2024 at approximately 8:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in Conference Room 224, Tooele 

City Hall, 90 North Main, Tooele, Utah. 

 

The Entire Proposed Budget will be available for inspection in the Tooele City Recorder’s 

Office. 
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